




From: Joe Whitten
To: Durfee, Sam
Subject: 1-3 Bye - Waiver Request Withdraw
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2020 8:44:55 AM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Good Morning Sam,

I'd like to request that the waiver request regarding Section 15.03(11) Municipal Sewer be
withdrawn given a solution has been found.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Joe Whitten 
Mobile: (603) 867-3340
Email: joe@winterstreet.co
NH License No. 075635

Brokerage
Homefront Realty, LLC
111 Front St. Manchester, NH 03102
Homefront Realty NH License No. 063486

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are
intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient
of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please
immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination,
copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.
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